
From August 2, 2024 thru August 25, 2024, parking lot R10 (northeast of the J.C. Kellam Administration Building) will be closed for repairs and 
repaving. The accessible parking spaces which serve the Freeman Aquatic Biology Building will not be available temporarily, the accessible 
parking on the southwest side of the J.C Kellam Administration Building is recommended. 


